
INSTRUCTIONS FOR PARADE PARTICIPANTS 

 

• The Shannon Hospital Employee Parking Lot on North Oakes Street will be 

available to us at 2:00 p.m.  Please be in place no later than 4:30 p.m. 

 

• All entries must be lighted to participate in the parade. The only exception is any 

vehicle pulling a lighted float. 

 

• Personal vehicles may be parked across the street in the parking lot by the 

Freshman Campus. 

 

• The parade officials will be wearing orange vests.  If you have questions when you 

arrive, please ask for assistance. 

 

 

The parade must move at a walking pace with no less than two car lengths between each 

group.  This is especially important because several groups will be on foot and we don’t 

want to lose any participants. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE:   

Throwing candy from a moving vehicle is prohibited.  If you want to distribute 

candy to the spectators, it must be done by individuals who are walking along side 

your float or vehicle. 


